

Dear Parents and Carers

As you are aware, last week we awarded all our Year 6 children with their prefect status to work alongside our Head Boy, Head Girl, their deputies and Team Captains.

As part of their prefect role, the children will have responsibilities and be expected to complete duties around the school. Mrs Spence will be talking to the children about this and assigning the various roles.

In addition to this, we expect our Year 6 prefects to be role models for the rest of the school and uphold our HEART values.

We expect our prefects to uphold our expectations with regards to all areas of school life including behaviour, both in and out of the classroom, taking pride in and trying their best with their school work and upholding our expectations for uniform.

If you have any questions or would like any further information, please contact the school office.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Gemma Astbury

GAstbury

Deputy Headteacher